
Legal Department 
Manuel A. Gurdian 
Attorney 

BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. 
150 South Monroe Street 
Room 400 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301 
(305) 347-5561 

March 29,2006 

Mrs. Blanca S. Bay0 
Director, Division of the Commission Clerk 
and Administrative Services 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

N 
lD 

Re: Petition for the Expedited Review of Growth Code 
Denials by the Number Pooling Administrator for the 
Port St. Lucie (Main) 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

This captioned code appeal was filed with the Florida Public Service 
Commission on March 27,2006 and copies were also served on the parties. 
However, the wrong cover letter (a confidentiality letter for the same docket) was 
placed with the Petition for Expedited Review. This letter is written to replace the 
letter filed on March 27, 2006. We ask that you file this cover letter in the 
captioned new docket with the Petition for Expedited Review of NXX-X Code 
Denial. 

A copy of this letter is enclosed. Please mark it to indicate that the original GMP 

@OM- was filed and return the copy to me. Copies have been served to the parties 
shown on the attached Certificate of Service. CTW 

ECR 
GCL 

OPC 

RCA 
cc: All Parties of Record 

Jerry D. Hendrix SCR 

SGA E. Earl Edenfield, Jr. 
James Meza I l l  SEC I 



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
Petition for the Expedited Review of Growth Code Denials 

by the Number Pooling Administrator for the 
Port St. Lucie exchange (Main) 

I HEREBY CERTIFY that a true and correct copy of the foregoing was served via 

First Class U.S. Mail this 2Qth day of March, 2006 to the following: 

Staff Counsel 
Florida Public Service 
Commission 

Division of Legal Services 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

NANPA 
Thomas Foley 
NPA Relief Planner 
820 Riverbend Blvd. 
Longwood, Florida 32779-2327 
Tel. No.: (407) 389-8929 
Fax. No.: (407) 682-1 108 
thomas.folev@neustar.com 


